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Should We Lower the Drinking Age?


There has been much debate over whether one should be permitted to consume alcohol at the age of 18 years old. When an individual turns 18 years old, they are officially recognized as an adult. They may vote in public elections, be selected to serve in our nation’s armed forces, have the consent to one’s own medical treatment, as well as other important aspects of life. Than why can’t an 18 year old have the power to choose whether to drink? In the United States, the legal drinking age is 21. In European countries the drinking age varies and in certain places it is as low as 16 years old. The United States is built on the foundation of freedom of choice. If one is permitted to choose what to do in other areas of life and not in the field of drinking, than it is a direct contradiction to our basic principles. It is of the utmost importance to honor the principles of the American people to maintain the legitimacy of our rights and privileges. 

Despite constant pressure from the public, the legal drinking age in the United States fails to falter and remains at 21 years of age. Individuals argue that it should be lowered to 18 years old due to the fact that one is officially recognized and accepted in society as an adult. However, young adults have a history of abusing privileges and making immature decisions. If one were to add alcohol to the mix it would be a recipe for disaster. In addition, according to Alcohol EDU the brain continues to grow and develop into one’s mid twenties. Lowering the drinking age would seriously impair young adult’s minds and development. Health and safety are two very important aspects of our society and the United States will do anything in their power to ensure the safety of its citizens even if it means not lowering the drinking age. 
